
 

 

 

 

Brighten Up for CAFOD! 
 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

This Harvest we are supporting CAFOD and joining other schools 

around the country by brightening up! 

 

Did you know that one in three people around the world do not 

have enough safe and healthy food, all year round? This is not 

fair and it is not right. We will be joining other schools in building 

a brighter world for everyone. 

 

 

To raise money, we’re going to wear bright clothes and bring a monetary donation on 7.10.22.  

 

 

 

How our fundraising will help  
We’re raising money for CAFOD, the Catholic Agency for Overseas 

Development, a charity working with communities around the world to 

build a brighter world.  

Our fundraising will support people like Talaso who lives in Kenya. When 

drought destroyed the crops and livestock that Talaso’s community rely on 

to survive, CAFOD’s local experts helped them to have food to eat.  

 

 

We have chosen to support CAFOD as a way for our pupils to put their 

faith into action. By raising money for Brighten Up, we will be supporting 

our brothers and sisters around the world, inspiring our pupils to become 

active global citizens and living out our school mission.  

 

 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that everyone has fun helping us raise money for 

CAFOD. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

St. Aidan’s Mini Vinnies 
 

  


